From: C.D. Hoyle

To: County Administrative Office
Subject: Support for Stop light at F and Oak
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 9:14:01 PM

Hello, as residents of the Rosewood neighborhood, we would like to offer strong support to use Measure Z funds for
a stoplight at the intersection of F and Oak streets in Eureka. As is, the intersection is dangerous for pedestrians and
vehicles.

Thanks for your time,

Charles and Catherine Hoyle
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